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June 5, 2023 

 

 

 

Ben Callan 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Chief, Integration Services Section 
Environmental Analysis & Sustainability Program 
101 South Webster Street 
Madison, WI 53707-7921 
 
 
Re:   DNR Water Resources Application for Project Permits  
    Docket # IP-NO-2020-2-N00471 

Enbridge Responses to DNR Information Request Dated March 10, 2023 
Supplemental Information to Enbridge’s April 14, 2023, Filing 

 
Dear Ben: 
 
Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership (“Enbridge”) has prepared the enclosed supplemental 
information (provided electronically) in response to the Department of Natural Resources’ (“DNR”) 
March 10, 2023, request for additional supporting data related to Enbridge’s proposed Line 5 
Wisconsin Segment Relocation Project (WDNR Docket No. IP-NO-2020-2-N00471).  This 
supplemental f iling includes additional information not included in Enbridge’s April 14, 2023, filing. 
The requested information is in support of the DNR’s Environmental Impact Statement (“EIS”) for 
the proposed project.  
  

If you have questions about the information presented in the attached materials, please contact me 
at (218) 390-9254. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Julie Kloss Molina 
Sr. Environment Advisor 
Enbridge Energy, Limited Partnership 
                



 
 

 
 

Enclosures:  

• 1_Digital copy of data request responses 

• 2_Digital copy of data request response appendices 
 

 
cc: w/o enclosures:     Adam Mednick, Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources  

Bill Sande, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


